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“ 
“Case Updates- Convictions and Prison Time for Coalinga Arrestees” 

 
This press release concerns prior criminal investigations conducted by the Coalinga Police 
Department, which have resulted in plea agreements requiring prison time.  
 
On March 14, 2013, members of the Coalinga Police Department executed a narcotics search 
warrant in the 300 block of Monroe Street. The search warrant led to the arrest of 53 year old 
Coalinga resident Robert Murillo for various drug and weapons related charges. Since his arrest, 
Murillo has agreed to a plea agreement of a five year sentence. Murillo is currently in custody 
pending his formal sentencing in July of 2014.  
 
On March 7, 2014, members of the Coalinga Police Department investigated a shooting that 
occurred in the 100 block of Walnut Street. Investigators learned that shots were fired at a 
pedestrian in the area from a moving vehicle. The investigation led to the arrest of 19 year old 
Adolfo Zermeno, and two 17 year old juveniles, all from Huron. On June 24, 2014, the three 
involved suspects accepted plea agreements that include a seven years prison sentence and 
one felony strike. They will not be credited for time served since their arrest. The three are due 
to be formally sentenced in July of 2014.  
 
The minor (s) names will remain confidential due to their age.  
 
           “All suspects are considered innocent until proven guilty in a court of law” 
 


